Attachment 8, S 1349 February 28, 2024

Sharon Pennington

From: kara@canyonriverlaw.com

“sent: Thursday, February 22, 2024 8:40 AM
To Sharon Pennington
Subject: Request for Support

CAUT!ON: This email originated outside the State of Idaho network. Verify links and attachments BEFORE you click or
open, even if you recognize and/or trust the sender. Contact your agency service desk with any concerns.

To Whom It May Concern:

| am an attorney in the Magic Valley Area who focuses work in Elder Law. | am writing this email to
request that you support the passing of Senate Bill 1349. It is an essential amendment to the
Guardianship and Conservatorship statute in Idaho. | have carefully reviewed the Bill and believe the
revisions contained therein provide better and clearer law. Please do your part to serve the citizens
of Idaho and push for the passing of Senate Bill 1349. Thank you.
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Canyon River Law, LLP
195 River Vista Place Ste. 206
Twin Falls, TD 83301
(208) 736-6000 l Fax: (208) 736-6001

kara@canvonriverfaw.com
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NOTICE: This email is intended only for use of the party to which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged, confidential or protected
by law. If you are not the intended recipient you are hereby notified that any dissemination, copying or distribution of this email or its contents is strictly

prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify us immediately by replying to the message and deleting it from your computer.
Thank you.

NOTICE: Internet communications are not assured to be secure or clear of inaccuracies as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed,
arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. Therefore, we do not accept responsibility for any errors or omissions that are present in this email, or any
attachment, that have arisen as a result of email transmission.
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